
Lea Endowed School 
Class 5 Newsletter – Friday 27th January 2017 

This Week 

 

This week in Class 5 we have been working very hard 

editing, improving and re-drafting our Birthday Boy stories.  

We have made great progress building our writing stamina 

and improving our handwriting.  Our work will be on 

display soon so please come in and have a look at Thursday’s 

‘Open Door’ session.  In Maths we have been adding, 

subtracting, multiplying and dividing fractions.  Most of the 

children have found this week’s work a real challenge and 

any additional support you can give at home would be much 

appreciated. 

  

We have also continued to create our own healthy eating 

computer game using “Scratch”.  Most children have been 

able to write their own code to make the game work and 

some have even progressed onto making the game more 

challenging. 

 

Finally, please take the time to read this week’s online safety 

information sheet. Thank you!    
 

 

Mr Smith – Class 5 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

 Please can you make sure that your child has their 

swimming kit and towel each Friday.   

 Class 5’s ‘Open Door’ evening is on a Thursday 

between 3.15pm and 4pm.  Please feel free to come 

and enjoy your children’s work or chat to me. 

 A polite reminder that mobile phones should not be 

brought to school.  If your child has to bring one 

then can it please be turned off before they enter the 

playground in the morning and handed to Mrs 

Seagrave immediately for safe keeping. 

 

 
 
 

 

Next Term 
 

Worship – This term our worship theme is Forgiveness. 

Each week selected children will be planning their own 
worship based on this theme. 

Topic – Our topic theme is Heroes and Villains. 

English – Next week we will be learning about hybrid texts 

and looking at different examples.  

Maths - In Maths we are learning about mental and written 

division. 

RE – We will be learning how the Eucharist is celebrated by 

different Christian denominations. 

Science – In Science we will be learning about exercise, 

health and the circulatory system. 

History – In our History we will be thinking about the 

people who have been important in finding cures for various 
diseases. 

PE – In PE we will be exploring how exercise through dance 

contributes to our physical well-being. 

Computing – In Computing, we will be creating a healthy 

eating game using Scratch. 
 
 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 27th January – Year 6 Swimming 

Friday 3rd February – Year 6 Swimming 

Tuesday 7th February – Safer Internet Day 

Friday 10th February – Last Year 6 Swimming 
 
 

Homework 
 

Homework will be handed out on Friday this week.  Can you 

please ensure that it is returned by Tuesday.  Please can you 

also read with your child every night and sign their reading 

record.  Any additional homework will get displayed in 

class. 

 

 

Outstanding Behaviour 
 

Curriculum Star of the Week – Niamh 

For showing the Christian Value of Hope – Amelia 


